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APPRECIATION FOR PROFESSIONAL TEAM 
TRAINING FOR MESS STAFF 

l am writing this letter to express our deepest gratitude to you 
providing an exceptional Professional Team to train our Mess Staf. 
The training conducted over a period of two weeks has proved to be 
invaluable to our unit and has had a significant impact to enhance 
their skills on making variety of cocktails & mocktails. 

2. The expertise and dedication displayed by the faculty 
members and staff at Bharati Vidya Peeth Deemed University 
throughout the training period were commendable. The 

Comprehensive training curriculum, which encompassed various 
aspects of beverage training session, has undoubtedly enhanced 
the competence and knowledge of our mess staff. The combination 
of theoretical and practical sessions empowered our team with the 
latest industry insights and techniques in the field of hospitality. 

3. The well-structured and meticulously organized program was 
further enriched by the state-of-the-art facilities and resources 
provided by your esteemed institution. The seamless coordination 
and support extended to us by your staff created an extremely 
conducive learning environment. 



4 The training has not only honed our mess staffs skils but 
has also developed professionalism among our personnel. We 
extend our sincere appreciation for your respected institute and 
Mr Prashant Arya as cocktail & mocktails trainer & Ms Mrudula 
Jadhav as cocktail starters trainer. 
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5 This collaboration has fortified the bond between our unit and 
the university, fostering a mutual understanding and respect. Once 
again, we express our heartfelt gratitude and we look forward to 

future opportunities for productive collaborations. 

Thanking you, 
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